
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

IMPERIAL VALLEY CONTINUUM OF CARE COUNCIL 
2023 EMERGENCY SOLUTIONS GRANTS PROGRAM -  

BALANCE OF STATE ALLOCATION   
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 1005-24 

 
The Imperial Valley Continuum of Care (IVCCC) would like to invite qualified applicants 
to apply for funds to address the needs of homeless individuals and individuals at 
imminent risk of homelessness in Imperial County. 
  
The California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) is pleased to 
announce the availability of new federal funds for the 2023 Emergency Solutions Grant 
(ESG) Program Balance of State (BoS) through a Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA). 
The 2023 estimated BoS allocation set aside for Imperial County is $290,963. The 2023 
ESG - BoS Allocation NOFA outlines application requirements and timelines for 
recommended applicants. 
 
Qualified applicants are invited to submit proposals in accordance with this Request for 
Proposals (RFP) no later than: September 28, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.  

 
You can find the RFP and additional information by visiting the following sites: 

• County of Imperial Purchasing website: 
County of Imperial - Purchasing 
 

• IVCCC website: 
 IVCCC 
 

Attendance to an Applicant Conference & Technical Assistance Workshop is 
recommended for those interested in submitting a proposal.   Registration is 
required for workshop participants via link below. 
  

  
 

Applicant Conference & Technical Assistance Workshop 

Date:         September 18, 2023 

Time:         10:00 AM         

Location:   Zoom  

Online Workshop Registration Link: 2023 ESG - BoS Workshop Registration 

 

https://purchasing.imperialcounty.org/rfqs-rfps/
https://www.imperialvalleycontinuumofcare.org/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87906887448?pwd=V1lzM0V4eDRkbllUQlcrWTgyOCtIUT09

